Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

January 23, 2003 Carolyn Hill Robertson
Deputy City Clerk

Cindy A. Rothe
2178 North 63™ Street
Milwaukee, WI 53213

- Dear Ms. Rothe:

This is to notify you that on January 7, 2003 the City’s Utilities and Licenses Committee
voted to recommend to the City’s Common Council that your renewal application for a Class “D”
Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your non-
appearance.

On January 9, 2003, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law and recommendations of the Utilities and Licenses Committee with respect to
your renewal application for a Class “D” Bartender license in which the Committee
recommended that your renewal application be denied. You were further notified that the
Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of January 22, 2003
commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200
East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written
objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date,
time and place you did not appear, nor did you file written objections to the report of the Utilities
and Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee, the
Common Council adopted the Committee’s recommendation by a vote of fifteen (15) Ayes and
zero (0) Noes to not renew your Class “D” Bartender License.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fee, except for a $21 administrative fee, by
bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the
License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Veyy truly yours,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: License Division
MPD License Investigation Unit
City Attorney
CCF 020701

Room 205, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone (414) 286-2221 FAX:(414) 286-3456.
Member, International Institute of Municipal Clerks.



Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

January 23, 2003 Carolyn Hill Robertson
Deputy City Clerk

Derry L. Groce
720 East Center Street
Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Mr. Groce:

This is to notify you that on January 7, 2003 the City’s Utilities and Licenses Committee
voted to recommend to the City’s Common Council that your renewal application for a Class “D”
Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon a police
report that could form the basis of non-renewal or suspension.

On January 9, 2003, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law and recommendations of the Utilities and Licenses Committee with respect to
your renewal application for a Class “D” Bartender license in which the Committee
recommended that your renewal application be denied. You were further notified that the
Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of January 22, 2003
commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200
East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written
objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date,
time and place you did appear and you did file written objections to the report of the Utilities and
Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee, your

objection and arguments, the Common Council voted to amend the Committee’s recommendation -

by a vote of twelve (12) Ayes and three (3) Noes to a twenty (20) day suspension. Your Class
“D” Bartender License will be renewed with a twenty (20) day suspension. The suspension will
begin at midnight, January 22, 2003 and end midnight, February 11, 2003.

€ ly yours,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk
cc: License Division
MPD License Investigation Unit
City Attorney
CCF 020701

Room 205, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone (414) 286-2221 FAX: (414) 286-3456.

Member, International Institute of Municipal Clerks.
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Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

January 23, 2003 Carolyn Hill Robertson
Deputy City Clerk

Dawana M. Hall
5305 West Center Street, No. D
Milwaukee, WI 53210

Dear Ms. Hall:

This is to notify you that on January 7, 2003 the City’s Utilities and Licenses Committee
voted to recommend to the City’s Common Council that your renewal application for a Class “D”
Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your non-
appearance.

On January 9, 2003, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law and recommendations of the Utilities and Licenses Committee with respect to
your renewal application for a Class “D” Bartender license in which the Committee
recommended that your renewal application be denied. You were further notified that the
Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of January 22, 2003
commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200
East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written
objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date,
time and place you did not appear, nor did you file written objections to the report of the Utilities
and Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee, the
Common Council adopted the Committee’s recommendation by a vote of fifteen (15) Ayes and
zero (0) Noes to not renew your Class “D” Bartender License.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fee, except for a $21 administrative fee, by
bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the
License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Very tpdly yoursW

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk
62196
cc: License Division
MPD License Investigation Unit
City Attorney
CCF 020701

Room 205, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone (414) 286-2221 FAX: (414) 286-3456.
Member, International Institute of Municipal Clerks.
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Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk
www.milwaukee.gov
9 January 23, 2003 Carolyn Hill Robertson
Deputy City Clerk
Paul Leszcynski
2435 North Calhoun Road

Brookfield, WI 53045

Dear Mr. Leszcynski:

This is to notify you that on January 7, 2003 the City’s Utilities and Licenses Committee
voted to recommend to the City’s Common Council that your renewal application for a Class “D”
Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your non-
appearance.

On January 9, 2003, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law and recommendations of the Utilities and Licenses Committee with respect to
your renewal application for a Class “D” Bartender license in which the Committee
recommended that your renewal application be denied. You were further notified that the
Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of January 22, 2003
commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200
East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written
objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date,

time and place you did not appear, nor did you file written objections to the report of the Utilities
and Licenses Committee.

Following consideration of the report of the Utilities and Licenses Committee, the
Common Council adopted the Committee’s recommendation by a vote of fifteen (15) Ayes and
zero (0) Noes to not renew your Class “D” Bartender License.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fee, except for a $21 administrative fee, by

bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the
License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

CVey y yours,

EWING

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk
62197
cc: License Division
MPD License Investigation Unit
City Attorney
CCF 020701

Room 205, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone (414) 286-2221 FAX: (414) 286-3456.
Member, International Institute of Municipal Clerks.
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9 January 23, 2003 Carolyn Hill Robertson
Deputy City Clerk

George M. Maddente
3214 West Fairmount Avenue
Milwaukee, WI 53209

Dear Mr. Maddente:

This is to notify you that on January 7, 2003 the City’s Utilities and Licenses Committee
voted to recommend to the City’s Common Council that your renewal application for a Class “D”
Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your non-
appearance. ’

On January 9, 2003, you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law and recommendations of the Utilities and Licenses Committee with respect to
your renewal application for a Class “D” Bartender license in which the Committee
recommended that your renewal application be denied. You were further notified that the
Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of January 22, 2003
commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200
East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written
objections or to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date,
time and place you did not appear, nor did you file written objections to the report of the Utilities
and Licenses Committee.

However, you contacted the Chairman and asked for this matter to be returned to
Committee. Alderman Pawlinski moved that this matter be returned to Committee. Accordingly,
on January 22, 2003, the Council, without objection by any member, returned this matter to
Committee. You will be notified when the Committee schedules your renewal application for

further hearing.
/Q@mly yours,
‘RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk
cc: License Division
MPD License Investigation Unit
City Attorney
CCF 020701

Room 205, City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202-3567. Phone (414) 286-2221 FAX: (414) 286-3456.
Member, International Institute of Municipal Clerks.



